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Ramapo Television Studio

13 September 2016
Dear Parents/Guardians:

On Tuesday, September 6th, we became aware of a mold situation in the television
studio at Ramapo High School. An environmental consultant was called in and
performed air and surface sampling. Based on the results of those samples, that suite
of rooms was closed off and the entire wing of the building was sampled as a
precautionary measure.

Results confirmed that mold was present in both the air and surface sampling of the
television studio; however, air quality in the remainder of the suite was not




compromised even though surface tests detected mold spores. That suite has been
closed. Adjacent rooms have been cleared and students have been permitted access.

Remediation of the space will commence shortly and will be conducted in accordance
with industry standards based on a scope of work that was prepared by an Industrial
Hygienist who specializes in these types of situations. It is anticipated that the
television studio will be closed for the next month.

Arrangements are being made to provide an alternate location for the education of the
students who would normally use that area.

Should you have further inquiries, please contact me directly.
Very kind regards,

Thavis Smith

Travis Smith

Principal

Ramapo High School
331 George Street
Franklin Lakes, NJ 07414
201-891-1500
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